
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

 
OVERSIGHT BOARD OF THE SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO THE 

TRACY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Regular meeting of the Oversight Board 
of the Successor Agency to the City of Tracy Community Development 
Agency scheduled for Tuesday, September 5, 2017, at 3:30 p.m. has been 
canceled.   A special meeting of the Oversight Board of the Successor Agency 
to the City of Tracy Community Development Agency will be held on Tuesday, 
September 19, 2017, at 3:30 p.m., in Council Chambers, City Hall, 333 Civic 
Center Plaza, Tracy. 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Malik 
Director Development Services  
 
 
 
 
Posted: August 17, 2017 

 
         


